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Thursday 25th November 2021 

 

Dear Ertan, 

I have tried on several occasions to arrange a meeting with you to discuss your concerns 

regarding Leon.  However, we have been unable to reach you.   

I have since met with Miss Trina Shah and we have been able to discuss these concerns and 

explain our interventions and actions. 

If you would still like to meet with me to discuss your concerns, please contact the school office so 

that we can arrange a meeting for you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


